Board of Directors Meeting 7/29/20

Meeting begun at 5PM

All members present except for Jim and Dawna Baker.

Minutes from the last meeting were seconded and accepted.

Treasurers report was seconded and accepted.

Motion was made and passed to increase the membership rolls to 325.

We will no longer dispense Diet Pepsi from the coke machine in favor of diet coke.

Was decided to place all recovered airplanes found in the cook shack rather than the shed.
Mending the fence in the helo field was postponed until the weather cools.

Meeting adjourned 5:45pm

Dom DiDomenico
President



